
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes 

General Membership Meeting, May 2, 2012  
 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:00 PM by President Al Clark, KJ4FUH. 
Chaplain Rick Sochon, N1OV, led us in the pledge of allegiance, followed by an opening prayer. 
 
Attendance - 20 members  
 
Quorum – No 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Michael Friolet, AG3K, reported a balance of $3284.10 in the checking account. 
 
Secretary’s Report – David Schierenbeck, N8PF, reported that the April Meeting Minutes were distributed to all 
members and posted in the Radio Room.  There being no corrections or additions they were approved as 
posted. 
 
President Al Clark, KJ4FUH, announced that Annette Friolet, N4MAF, has accepted the appointment as 
Chairman of the Entertainment and Sunshine Committee. 
 
Al also announced that the July 4

th
 meeting has been cancelled due to the holiday and other activities to be 

held in the Florida Room. 
 
David Schierenbeck, N8PF, announced that on Tuesday, May 8

th
 at 1:00 pm the VE Team will be testing in the 

Radio Room.  Anyone interested in upgrading are welcome. 
 
Randy Gray, KB8DW, reported on the first meeting of the digital user group. The next meeting will be on May 
7

th
. 

 
Rick Sochon, N1OV, reminded the members of the CERT net which is held every Wednesday evening at 7:30 
pm. 
 
Sunshine & Entertainment – Annette Friolet, N4MAF, reported Bob Hibbard had come home from the hospital.  
The next Ladies Day Out is planned for May 22

nd
 – an announcement with details will be sent to all members. 

 
Program – Pat Masterson, KE2LJ, presented a program on the moving of the Iconic Church Street Locomotive 
from Orlando to its new home at the Florida Railroad Museum. 
 
 
The Meeting was adjourned at 2:45 PM. 
 
 
 
 
David A. Schierenbeck, N8PF, Secretary 
  


